
Spring Term 3 

Home Learning 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your commitment to 

Home Learning.  The work that has been produced has been exceptional. 

We understanding that this has not been an easy process, but you have all been in-

credible at supporting your children at this very difficult time. 

We return to school on Monday 22nd February for Key worker and Vulnerable pupils 

and are still working towards the 8th March for the school to reopen.  However, we 

must be guided by the government, so nothing is certain.  We will have to wait for the 

roadmap from the Prime Minister on how schools will open.  As soon as we know any-

thing we will be in touch. 

In the meantime, If you need support or help with anything, please get in contact 

and someone in the team will help you. 

WELL DONE 

Access to school: 

As you may be aware work has started on the new build at the front of the 

school, which has meant we have had to slightly change how to access the 

school during the day.  You will still enter through the top gate, but there is now 

a walkway next to Year 1 classroom, there will be arrows painted on the ground 

to guide you. 

OFSTED 

You may have been aware that we had a virtual Ofsted visit the 
week beginning 1st February.  As yet, we have not received the 
feedback from them, but as soon as we do we will send out the 

report for your information. 

Please can we take this opportunity to thank those of you who 
completed the Parents’ Questionnaire.  Attached is our feed-

back from this survey. 


